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Office of Commission Clerk Official Filing 

Ruth Nettles 0901 633 - T p  
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Holland, Robyn P [rh0582@att.coml 
Tuesday, May 26,2009 229 PM 
Filings@psc.state.fl.uS 
Withdrawl of 090180-TP 

Attachments: 91 OOC-Sc.pdf 

910K-Sc.pdf 
(33 KB) 

_.-_- Original Message----- 
From: YANT, ROBYN [mailto:robyn.holland@att.cornl 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2009 2:08 PM 
To: YANT, ROBYN 
Subject: 9100C Scan 

_.._._..___.______._.~-..~.~~~~~.-~~~.~~.~~~-..-. .~.~-~~.-----. .  

Please open the attached document. 
This document was sent to you using an HP Digital Sender. 

Sent by: YANT, ROBYN <robyn.holland@att.corn> 

Document type: B/W Document 
Number of pages: 1 

Attachment File Format: Adobe PDF 

To view this document you need to use the Adobe Acrobat Reader 
For free copy of the Acrobat reader please visit: 

http://www.adobe.com 

For more information on the HP Digital Sender please visit: 

http://www.digitalsender.hp.com 

***** 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged material. Any 
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance 
upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is 
prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the 
material from all computers. GA623 



May 26,2009 

Mrs. Ann Cole 
Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: 090180-TP BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T 
Southeast [AT&T Florida] (Hendrix) - Request for approval of IURC agreement 
with General Computer Services, Inc. d/b/a Becruising Telecom 

Dear Mrs. Cole: 

On April 9,2009, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T 
Southeast [AT&T Florida] (Hendrix) -filed a Request for approval of IURC agreement with 
General Computer Services, Inc. d/b/a Becruising Telecom. 

We respectfully request to withdraw this agreement. This is a duplicate filing of O90141-TP filed 
on March 19,2009. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call Robyn Yant at (850) 577-5551. 

Yours very truly, 

p!!%€€k! Vice President Regulatory Relations 


